
Dear the Parishioners of St. Brieux and Mary the Mother 

of God, Kinistino! 

As your pastor, I am writing a Christmas message to you and 

your families! 

1 John 4:8- “But anyone who does not love, does not know 

God, for God is love.” 

God is love. At Christmas, God’s love is revealed to all of us 

in the Second Person of the Trinity, Jesus Christ. A little Baby 

who is very tangible. From the beginning of the world to the 

end, never heard of anything like that; God became one of 

us. He has pitched his tent in our midst. That is the good 

news at Christmas; The Creator comes to his creatures as a 

baby! No one is afraid of a baby. God is saying to all of us; 

don’t be afraid, come to me all you who are carrying heavy 

loads in life and I will give you rest for your souls. We love 

babies; they bring us joy and smiles. God wants to share his 

love to all of his children. He comes to give us true life and 

real happiness. Let us open our hearts and our families to 

welcome him in. May you and your loved ones, experience 

the Joy, Peace and Happiness at the birth of the Son of God, 

Jesus Christ, our Lord! 

 Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2022! 

     Your priest, father Tru Le.  


